2004-2005 SBDM Annual Report for New Highland Elementary School

The 2004-2005 New Highland SBDM Council was comprised of the following members: Connie Goff, Robin Pitvorec, Gena Mitchell, Joan Hill, Joyce Cross, and Teandra Parker.

Subcommittees and membership:  Budget Committee-Mike Mayhew, Jackie Gibbons, Lana Mitchell, Joan Hill, Lisa Ortiz, Trish Tabb, Joyce Cross; Planning/CSIP-Suzanne Gaslin, Barbara Dahl, Diana Malley, Teresa Edlin, Connie Goff, Missy Sego, Glenn Higdon; Fund Raising Committee-Stephanie Ferguson, Karen Davis, Trevor Goodman, Ginger Goodwine, Kaytie Georgel, Kristen Gani, Carol Butler, Angela Larson, Jo Ann Judge, Teresa Humes; Professional Development-Jessica Purchis, Beth Carroll, Lisa Greene, Kimberly Sweet, Renee Cox, Suzanne Gaslin; Public Relations/Climate-Debbie Anderson, Mary Jane Boes, Suzanne Miksha, Karen Drake, Toni Ojala; Technology Committee-J.D. Duncan, Robyn Khan, Terry Luckett, Angie Rendon, Linda Yates, Phyllis Tharp, John Dahlhauser; Discipline Committee-J.D. Duncan, Missy Sego, Robbie Howard, Dave Swartz, Beth Young, Tammy Glover, Curriculum/Scheduling Committee-Twyla French, Bonnie Turner, Suzanne Gaslin, Robin Pitvorec, D. Horton, Rebecca Higdon, Michelle Tritt;  Staffing Committee-Gena Mitchell, Wanda Miller, Andrea Sinnett, Dana Moore, Pam Hall, Mary Kay Wix, Theresa Duncan.

Goals were set in several areas to include a more equitable staffing design, school-wide improvement in the area of writing, implementation of the new discipline policy and increase parent involvement.  Ongoing evaluation of improvement will occur. 

Success Stories – 1.  Equitable staffing of assistants at all grade levels, 2.  New heating and cooling system installed in the building, 3.  New library furniture which makes for a more friendly and inviting library,  4.  All staff members have bought in to school-wide initiatives adopted by the SBDM council to improve student achievement,  5.  Parental involvement has grown tremendously with many parents vying for a seat on the 2005-2006 council,  6.  All SBDM council polices and by-laws have been reviewed and revised and are awaiting council approval,  7.  New Highland became an inclusion model school.

